
Important Reminders

Monday, April 15 - Book report books must be read!
Wednesday, April 17 - Battle of the Books competition

F2 (Reading)

All books for the book report must be read before Monday. All 
students should be working on the rough draft of their book 
reports which are due on Wednesday. They will have time to 
complete these in class, but should they need more time, they 
can be brought home. Please start discussing with your child 
what food item they’d like to construct and what materials 
they’ll need. 

Spelling

Next week we will be working 
on when to use double and 
single letters in spelling. For 
example, difference, follow, 
and remember. Words with 
double letters can cause a 
spelling challenge. The 
writer hears one letter, but 
must remember to write two 
letters. Math

This week we started our unit on measuring rectangles, 
triangles, and parallelograms. This week we reviewed finding 
the area and perimeter of rectangles using formulas. Next 
week we will be identify triangles and learning how to find their 
areas. 

Language

This week we analyzed two 
different news articles using 
the inverted pyramid 
method. We are working 
towards writing our own PCS 
newspaper. 

Bible

Our unit on David will be 
coming to a close next week 
with a quiz. Then we will 
begin our unit on the 
Divided Kingdom. 

Science/Social 
Studies

This week we did research on 
the Fur Trade, the 
Seigneurial System, and the 
French Settlers. Next week 
we will be talking about the 
interactions between the 
settlers and Indigenous 
peoples before starting our 
virtual museum projects. 


